THE TOWER CLOCK

Last Wednesday, the clock face was inspected by a representative from The Cumbria Clock Company. The
movement was then removed and taken to Cumbria for repair. When the clock is returned, we plan to
include, in a 10 am service, thanksgiving for its repair and safe return to the church and our most grateful
thanks to all those who have responded splendidly to our appeal to cover the cost of the work. This is likely
to be at the end of March or early in April. To date, we have received £5546.31. The total cost of the work
is £8,256 including VAT.

Mary Andrews




